

Dear America Saraswata Sangha,

I want to personally thank you for helping Feeding America support neighbors facing hunger in the midst of the COVID-19 crisis. Your compassion helps provide more than a meal—it provides hope that better days are ahead.

While we've done so much together, the crisis is still ongoing. I hope you received my recent letter about the challenges we face, asking you to make a gift to help neighbors living with hunger.

America Saraswata Sangha, thank you again for caring about people at risk of hunger. They need your continued support as we work together to light the way forward through this pandemic. Thank you.

Sincerely, Claire CEO, Feeding America Thanks to your support, the Feeding America
nationwide network of food banks is leading the fight
against hunger. Each year, we serve more than
40 million neighbors facing hunger.



161 N. Clark Street, Suite 700 Chicago, IL 60601

FeedingAmerica.org

